
From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2017 12:42 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J; brogers@nff.org.au; Emily Slaytor; scaa@scaa.org.au 
Subject: AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award - First Aid Allowance Background Paper. 

 
Dear AMOD Team, 
 
In the Background Paper published by the Commission on 25 July 2017, The AWU proposal to amend the 
first aid allowance clause at 10.1(c) of the Exposure Draft for the Pastoral Award 2010 has been 
incorrectly stated as: 
 
“An employee appointed by their employer to perform first aid as required in addition to their usual 
duties, and holding a current recognised first aid qualification such as one from St John Ambulance or a 
similar body, must be paid an allowance of $2.63 per day." 
 
The AWU proposal in our submission dated 17 April 2016 is: 
 
 “An employee appointed by their employer to perform first aid duty as required in addition to their usual 
duties, and holding a current recognised first aid qualification such as one from St John Ambulance or a 
similar body, must be paid an allowance of $2.63 per day.” 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
ZACH DUNCALFE  | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 
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